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Farewell from the Governing body at Foxwood Academy. 

 

As we find ourselves at the end of another school year the governing body wanted to take this opportunity to 

say a fond farewell to all our school leavers this year.  

 

Our vision at Foxwood academy is to prepare our children very effectively for life. To foster applied Learning 

and Life Skills for young people and adults with special educational needs (SEN) regardless of background and 

starting points and encouraging greater inclusiveness into a society of independent citizens. 

 

We have had the pleasure of witnessing how you have developed over the years both academically and 

socially gaining some fantastic skills. Fond memories that stick out are the talents of all our students, through 

residential trips, after school clubs and the arts at the amazing annual talent shows. 

 

Every monitoring visit we, as a governing body, have undertaken has been a delight to spend quality time 

within the academy spending time with all our pupils. Some memories have been made over lunch with the 

pupils, seeing how they interact with their peers and how well behaved they are. 

 

 

Individuality is valued at Foxwood Academy; diversity is celebrated and a 
strong sense of self-worth imparted. 
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 It is with mixed emotions that we say goodbye and good luck. The world is your oyster. We appreciate this is 

such a big step, but you leave knowing you have the right tools with which you can achieve anything you set 

your mind to.  

 

 
We as a governing body, would like to wish you all every success in the future. 

 

Thank you and good luck Foxwood Academy leavers – we leave you with this quote: 

 

Dr Seuss: - “You are off to great places, today is your day! Your mountain is waiting, so get on your way!” 

 

Warmest wishes 

 

The Foxwood Academy Governing body 

  

To parents & carers: These young people are a credit to you, 

themselves and our academy. 


